
Salem Youth Soccer Association (Morse Fields) 
 
 
Thank you for visiting the SYSA fields at Morse.  Due to COVID, when you arrive, you might find that 
things are a little bit different from your last visit. 
 
The parking lot is set-up for one-way entry and exit. Upon your arrival, traveling east along 
Playcamp Rd. with Soule Elementary to your right the entrance to the parking lots is the first right 
after the school. There are entrance signs where you pull in.  Please exit using the only other side 
egress point in the lot and travel north up Playcamp Rd. (the opposite way you entered) Upon 
exiting, you will continue around the residential area and it brings you to South Policy. Take a right 
on South Policy and it will bring you back to rte. 97, and the entry point to 93 north or south.  
 
Due to the amount of games played on the fields and the fact that we share the same parking lot 
with Softball we are trying to limit the amount spectators. Please help by limiting your family's size 
when attending games. The parking lot is not allowing any sort of congregating or tailgating.   
 
Currently there are no restrooms at Morse. Please keep that in consideration before leaving for 
your scheduled game.  
 
All patrons are required to wear a mask when entering and exiting our fields.  We only have one 
entry and exit point to the fields. We have sanitizer stations at the entrance to the fields. Players 
and spectators are asked to use going on and off the field. As such, upon arrival please allow 
departing patrons to exit through the gate before crossing over yourself. Arriving teams should walk 
along fence line closest to the school playground until they reach thier field.  
 
Teams, fans, players, etc are asked to leave as quickly as possible at the conclusion of the game. 
Departing teams are asked to take a lane that maintains enough distance from arriving teams by 
staying close to the field sidelines while exiting and keeping to the right and leaving one at a time 
through the gate.  
 
Families can sit together but all other spectators should be at last 6ft apart. There is no longer 
access to the benches at Morse. Spectators need to bring thier own chairs.  If you remove your 
mask at any point, you have to be a minimum of 10 ft away from all other patrons (with the 
exception of your immediate family). 

 


